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Aviso Importante: Por Favor

entregar a alguien para
traducirla para usted.
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1221 - 8 Street S.W., Calgary, AB T2R OL4

Sept. 16, 2022

Update | Prairie Sky School Construction Progress
Dear Parents/Guardians,

We are writing to provide an update on the ongoing construction of Prairie Sky School.
Construction Progress Update

Alberta Infrastructure recently informed the CBE that the school is expected to be
completed and handed over to the CBE by the end of October. This date may change
depending on how construction progresses and whether building inspections are
completed.

Once the school is handed over to CBE, there are still many details that must be
completed before the school will be ready to welcome students. Our teams require
several weeks to complete final inspections, a thorough cleaning, and move into and
set up the school for students. Student safety is our top priority, and we must ensure
that all preparations are in place before allowing students to enter the building.

You will be notified as soon as the school's opening date is confirmed. We are working
closely with Alberta Infrastructure and will continue to support the construction process
to ensure the school is completed as soon as possible.

Next Update

We expect to be able to provide another update by the end of October. At that time, we
are hopeful we will be able to provide a timeline of when students can begin attending
Prairie Sky School.

This is an exciting time for the Skyview Ranch community, allowing more students to
attend school closer to home. We look forward to working with you as we welcome
students to their new school.

If you have questions or require additional information, please contact the Area 4 office
at 403-777-6233 (extension 0) or Area4@che.ab.ca.

RV loch trerel

Lisa Nachtigal
Education Director, Area 4
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Director, Planning
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